Reducing working hours to become from 8:00 am - 2:30 pm

March 13, 2021

In light of the current circumstances due to the soread of Coronavirus, and based on the decision of
HE the Prime Minister on Thursday, 11/03/2021, regarding the reduction of working hours for public

sector.

The Amman Stock Exchange working hours will start as usual at exactly eight in the morning and
ends at half past two in the afternoon while maintaining the trading hours as they are, starting from
the morning of Sunday 14/03/2021 until further notice.
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